
Dear … 
 
Thanks for submitting your abstract to the ACLPS 2020 meeting hosted at Iowa City. 
Unfortunately, due to the COVID-19 crisis we had to postpone the in person meeting to May 
2021 and consider virtual presentations for 2020. We are asking you to consider the following 
possibilities, PLEASE CHECK ALL APPLICABLE BOXES: 
 
 
[  ] 1. I am interested in having my abstract considered for the ACLPS Paul E. Strandjord Young 
Investigator Award (YIA) after review by a committee of expert judges from ACLPS. The top 6 
graded YIA will be awarded the William L Roberts YIA with Distinction and will be invited to 
present the work as a pre-recorded 10 minute virtual oral presentation at the ACLPS 2020 
Virtual Meeting, to be held the last week in June, followed by a live question and answer 
session. 
 

[  ] 1.A If not selected for YIA with Distinction oral presentation, I agree to present my 
work as a pdf virtual poster with an optional 2-3 minute video presentation and share it 
at the ACLPS 2020 Virtual Meeting. Poster presentations (as well as oral presentations) 
will be available on the ACLPS or Ex Ordo website for viewing by ACLPS members and I 
will have the opportunity to participate in a question and answer forum for at least 30 
days after the event.  

 
[  ] 2. If box 1 is checked, my work will be considered presented and I agree to the abstract 
being published by the American Journal of Clinical Pathology in 2020. 
 
[  ] 3. If box 1 is checked, my work will be considered presented but I do not agree to the 
abstract being published by the American Journal of Clinical Pathology in 2020. 
 
[  ] 4.  I would like to withdraw the abstract from the ACLPS 2020 virtual meeting. I will have the 
opportunity to submit the work to the ACLPS 2021 meeting in Iowa City. 
 
Please reply before May 17, 2020 with your selection. Lack of a reply will be considered as 
withdrawing the abstract. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jorge L. Sepulveda, MD, PhD, ACLPS YIA Coordinator 
 


